
EAR Committee 

From: 	 Nicole Busto <mauinutritionaltherapy@gmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Monday, November 14, 2016 6:31 PM 
To: 	 EAR Committee 
Subject: 	 Please defer further action on EAR-63 

Aloha Council Chair Guzman, 
I am writing in opposition to the proposed resolution to authorize Maui County to lease the Old Maui 
High School Site (Hamakuapoko) to Teach Development LLC. Maui has seen plenty of developers 
proposing and promising to protect and preserve the local culture and environment. 

The traffic situation through Paia needs to be addressed before any major development happens in 
this area. 

I respectfully urge your committee to defer further action on EAR-63 and ask the Administration to 
reconsider this private commercial land development proposal of our treasured Hamakuapoko. 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Busto 

Maui Nutritional Therapy 
Nicole Busto NTP, CGP 
808-463-7783 
www.mauinutritionaltherapy.com  
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